Parent Technology Informational Meeting



Jayhawk-Linn High School Auditorium

Tuesday - March 7 - 6:00-6:30 pm Thursday - March 9 - 6:00-6:30 pm (During Parent-Teacher Conferences)

Did you know?

- Not only can you see current grades for your child but also their past grades?
- You can see your child's current lunch balance or any fees owed and pay the fees online?
- You can setup notifications to inform you of grades, assignment due dates among other notifications?
- You can view your child's test scores?
- You can see how your high school student is progressing towards graduation?
- Work with your child and help them setup a plan of study for their high school career?
- In the spring, during enrollment, be able to see the courses they have requested to take for the upcoming school year?

If any of these questions fit you, come join us on Tuesday or Thursday to find out the answers to these questions. Even if you only have elementary students, the information is good for parents of any K-12 students.